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Indoor Shoes 

Please can you ensure that your child/children has a pair of indoor shoes in school. 

 

Due to art club not generating enough interest this will not take place. 

All the other clubs will run, payments have been posted onto ParentPay. 

As the financial year and the handover to the FROG’s is approaching please can all outstanding 

items be paid promptly to ensure a smooth transition, many thanks 

Clubs 

Attendance Week commencing 4th March the whole school attendance was 97.2%. Class  3 had the 

highest attendance with 100% 

 

Diary 

Dates 

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day 

Wed 20th March Year 5 & 6 –  Orienteering  - Year 5 & 6 -CANCELLED. 

Wed 20th March Year 3 & 4  - Trip to Stump Cross Caverns Consent form attached 

Thurs 21st Year 5 & 6 –  Trip to Roseberry Topping Consent form attached 

Friday 22nd March FROG’s Movie Night – Small Foot 

Wed 27th March GB Athlete visiting School 
Class Photographs – Please ensure school sweatshirts are worn. 

Wed 3rd April Hedgehog Assembly  

 

School 

Lunches 

Please find attached the new menu for the summer term which commences on Tuesday 30th 

April and runs until Friday 19th July. 

If your child would like the jacket potato option, please can you complete the form and return 

to school by Monday 25th March. 

Trips 
Roseberry Topping -Class 4 will be going to Roseberry Topping on Thursday 21st March. 

The children will need a packed lunch which must be brought in a rucksack as they will be 

eating their lunch once they reach the top. The children will also need 2 bottles of water. 

If you require a packed lunch from school, please inform the office. 

They will also need to bring a coat /jumper or both depending on the weather. Walking shoes 

or trainers must be worn, wellingtons and normal shoes will not be suitable for climbing up 

uneven paths. 

Palm 

Sunday 
 

There will be a Palm Sunday service at Grewelthorpe on Sunday 14th April, everyone will meet 
at the school at 10.45am and proceed to the church for 11am. If your child would like to take 
part in the service please complete the slip and return to school by the Monday 25th March. 
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Our mobile app has been updated and it’s available to download from the respective stores. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.grewelthorpeschool.co.uk/Grewelthorpe-School-Mobile-App/ 

 

Updated Website App 

Palm Sunday 

 

I would like my child ……………………………………………………………………………to take part in the Palm 

Sunday Service.  

 

My child would like to play an instrument, do a reading or read a prayer. (Please circle) 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

School/other Information &Website 

Thank you to Mrs. Bain for organising the school 

disco, thank you also to all the parents who helped on the night. A total of £198.60  was raised for 

school funds. 

The next fundraiser will be the movie night on Friday 22nd March. Further details to follow. 

FROG’s MOVIE NIGHT 

 

FROG’s movie night will take place on Friday 22nd March. 

Tickets are priced at £5, this includes hotdog, popcorn and a drink. 

To assist us with the catering, please can you register your interest by reserving your ticket at the school office. 

All proceeds go to FROG’s 
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